
 
Raising Awareness & Meeting Critical Needs 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
Since 2010 Speak for Those Who Cannot Programs, Inc. (SPEAK!) has been 

raising awareness and helping to meet the needs of children and youth in 
Delaware. ‘SPEAK!’ has programs that benefit both at-risk-youth like those in 
foster care and those who live in two parent families that may not be considered 
at-risk.  

In 2013, ‘SPEAK!’ announced the official launch of ‘Project SERVE-it’. This 
meaningful new program is open to students in grades 1 through 12. It was 
developed by ‘SPEAK!’ to encourage all youth to help meet the needs of others 
through volunteer service. Some may already volunteer on a regular basis at 
school, church, with their families or with another group. Why not encourage 
them to sign-up for Project SERVE-it! If each student volunteers 2 or more hours 
each month, he/she will receive a free Chick-fil-A coupon for great food! 

There are wonderful local volunteer opportunities available for those youth 
who are not currently volunteering. Many of them can be found on sites like 
www.volunteerdelaware.org. To make it easier, over the next few months, 
‘SPEAK!’ will post volunteer opportunities on its site. Some fun group volunteer 
service projects will also be posted at www.Speak4TWC.org .  

Chick-Fil-A at Concord Mall believes so much in helping the community 
through volunteer service that they will give out coupons for free items every 
month to those who participate and meet the minimum volunteer hours. There 
will also be a fun-filled Finale at the end of the school year! 

For more info about ‘SPEAK!’ & Project SERVE-it and to sign-up: 
 Visit the SPEAK website at www.Speak4TWC.org  

 Click on the Project SERVE-it Link  

Regards, 
Lyn Budd 
SPEAK! 
 

 

Project SERVE-it 
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